Dear new students,

Welcome to Innovative Institute of Education and Technology .
Many congratulations to all of you for joining this college that
will provide you new path for your bright future. We are
delighted to have you here in our campus.

All newly joined students , are hereby informed that there will
be an INTRODUCTORY SESSION on 18th September, 2023
(Monday) at 11.00 a.m. This session will be interactive as well as
informative where you will come to know about some of the
details about your Course, your College and your University.

You are required to come in full uniform (Black Pant, White Shirt,
Black Tie, and Black Shoes). We once again extend warm
wishes fo Students and look forward to serving you the best
education you need to fulfill your dream.

With Regards
Innovative Institute of Education and Technology
+91 9289554476/ +91 8800200053
frontdesk@innovativegroupofcolleges.com




